
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

April 2016 Newsletter     

Hello all and welcome to a new month where the kids will be exploring about different animals and the 
things they do. Thank you all for your support during our Book Fair, it was a huge success.  

 
 VPK and WW parents, summer is approaching quickly; please let administration know by May 1st 

if your child will be attending for the summer program. 
 
We would like to remind everyone to keep an eye out in your email for our monthly newsletter along with 

any important information or upcoming events. If you are not receiving emails let us know so we can be sure we 
have the correct address for you.  

 
**Parents we ask that you please be careful in the parking lot, remind your children to hold hands. We 

wouldn’t want any injuries. We would like to remind everyone that at pick up you are responsible for your child, 
please be sure that your child stays with you at all times, safety first. 

 
 We would like to remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington Academy at an appropriate 

time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going by 9:00am so please adhere to this time and 
have your child here so they can have the full benefit of the program. Also Wellington doors close at 6:00pm. Please 
be here on time, our staff would also like to get home to their loved ones. There is a late pick up fee of $10 per 5 
minute increments. Let’s please avoid any extra fees. 

 
Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s avoid those late fees. 

Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a family to Wellington Academy. 
Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us. 

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                                   
wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 
**Please write a review of your experience with Wellington Academy on G+. Please go to the following link: 
https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 

Thank you, 
Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

        

 

       “March Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Spring 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
     “Xx, Yy, Zz” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“6, 7, 8/ 17, 18, 19” 
“Oval, Flower, Clover” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Green, Pink, Yellow” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      
“April 2016” 

 
National Autism Awareness Month 
 
National Child Abuse Prevention 
Awareness Month 
 
April 8th… Parent’s Night Out 
6:15pm- 10:00pm 
 
National Take Your Daughter/ Son 
to Work Day… April 28th  
 
Arbor Day… April 29th  
 
 
Upcoming: 
May 2nd -6th …  
Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

           
To the following students, parents & staff in March 2016… 

 
Students: Scarlette Wiedenbauer…4/10 Micah Greer…4/11  

Brevan Johns…4/13  Grayson Hall…4/15 
Annabelle Wiendbauer…4/23 Gabriella Kilmer…4/24 

  Clark Latraverse…4/28  Alexander Frey…4/30  
 
Staff:  Mrs. Millie…4/5   Ms.Tiffany…4/29 
     

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

  Welcome Gabriella & Shine.  
Micah is walking all around the room. Scarlett is taking some 
steps to catch up to Micah. Jordan and Clark are standing on 
the own. Sylas enjoys floor time. Victoria is sitting on her 
own. 
 
Happy 1st Birthday to Scarlette, Micah & Clark!! 

 
 

             Thank you, 
         Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Norma 
 
 

 Development 1’s News 

      Development 2’s News 
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We would like to welcome Bailey and 
Ava. We’re running into April with our animals in action 
theme. This month we will be learning about different 
animals and the sounds they make. Don’t be alarmed by 
the different animals you may hear in your home, it’s just 
your children learning. 
 Remember to check your child’s cubby for important 
notes, dailies, and artwork. Also be sure to check for 
reminders/ upcoming events posted on the door. As the 
weather changes be sure your child also has extra clothes.  
Thank you for sharing your children with us. 
 
** Please remember your child need to wear secured 
closed toe shoes at all times. ** 
 
Happy Birthday Gabriella!!  
 
 

Thank you, 
     Mrs. Karen, Ms. Teylor, Mrs. Kathleen & Mrs. Shannon 

                                     

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  Kick into action and let’s learn about all kinds of 
animals at the farm, zoo, jungle, and even dinosaurs. We will 
be doing a lot of fun activities. Please keep an eye on the 
parent board. Remember breakfast is done at 7:30a.m., we ask 
that no food/ drinks be brought in the classroom. We will also 
be learning learns P-Z.  
 
** Please remember to wear closed toe shoes at all times, 
crocs are only to be worn when potty training. Once your 
child is potty trained please wear ‘regular’ shoes ** 
 
Happy Birthday Ms. Tiffany!! 
 

Thank you,  
                  Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Selena & Ms. Ashawna 

 Welcome April, this month’s theme is ‘Animals in Action’. We 
will be learning about zoo animals, circus animals and our favorite dinosaurs. 
Our special centers this month will be grooming our pets and taking care of 
them, also looking for dinosaur eggs in our sandbox. Look forward to bringing 
your favorite stuffed animal to school. 

We have been working hard on our social skills and fine motor. 
Everyone is doing very well working on scissor skills, holding pencils and 
crayons correctly, good job! Continue practicing at home.  

Please remember NO toys or stuffed animals. Show & Tell is on 
Friday and any item brought in to share must be theme related. Be sure to 
provide extra clothing in your child’s cubby. We are in need of any clothing as 
‘extra’ if you would like to donate. Also don’t forget to take home sheet & 
blanket on Friday and soiled clothing as needed.  Thank you for participating 
in our cooking projects, the children enjoy it very much. 

Thank you for sharing your children with us and letting us be a part 
of theirs and your lives. Happy Spring! 
 
Happy Birthday to Brevan, Annabelle & Alexander!! 
 

Thank you, 
       Ms. Linn & Mrs. Alyssa  
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      Developmental 3B News 

 Spring has sprung and we all are so excited to start 
a new season and month of learning. Thank you for all the 
contributions to help make our Easter celebrations egg-tastic. We 
had so much fun. 
 As you all know gradation is quickly approaching. Please 
remember to practice your important parts as much as possible. Be 
sure to keep a close eye to dailies and our door for upcoming 
activities.  

As the VPK year is coming to an end be sure to keep up 
with great the work you’re doing on homework assignments and 
book club reports. We all have noticed huge improvement in your 
child’s academic abilities. Keep up the great work! 

*Mark your calendar, graduation is May 25th @ 7pm.* 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
                        Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  

                                             
 

    

    VPK News  

 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
If you bring in a bag lunch for your child please be 
sure that you have provided a note from your doctor 
stating that your child will receive lunch from home 
whether it be preference or medically necessary. Be 
sure all bagged lunches follow the nutritional 
guidelines. 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in 
lunch bag as well.  
 
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home 
on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being 
left over the weekends.  
 
Any concerns with food or milk please feel free to 
stop me or leave me a note.  Remember any items 
left in the refrigerator after Friday will be 
discarded.  
 
**Remember to inform your child’s teachers of 
any changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags 
on a daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard your 
belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 
   
  Thank you, 
                 Mrs. Marie 
 

 

 This month is all about animals in action. Get ready 
to do the chicken dance, fly like a bumble bee (buzz, buzz) 
and stomp like a dinosaur. We will learn where milk comes 
from. We will have a dino dig and talk about how dinosaurs 
moved. We will play animal cracker charades also.  
There will lots of animal fun going on in our classroom. 
 

Show & Tell is every Friday, must be theme related 
items only. Don’t forget to sign up for our cooking projects, 
thank you for all your support. 

Remember to check the door and your child’s file for 
any information and upcoming events. 
 
Happy Birthday Grayson!! 
 
  Thank you,  

   Ms. Russ  

 

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 


